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From: Andrea Welch
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Proposed Whitney Way Safety Improvements
Date: Monday, April 12, 2021 7:55:56 AM

Good Morning,

I am writing in support of the majority of the proposed improvements, however, the proposed
reduction in the speedy limit on Whitney Way is overkill. The proposed bike lane change and
pedestrian improvements are solutions that will address current issues. I have not seen data
that shows the amount of foot traffic on Whitney Way requires a reduction in the speed limit
of a major westside artery.

Kind regards,
Andrea Welch
4318 Critchell Terrace
Madison WI 53711
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